
 

2nd Building bridges in pediatric 

oncology symposium 

by the Young BSPHO 

  

 

On March 10th, 2023, we will organize our second symposium building a bridge 

between young researchers and clinicians from all pediatric hemato-oncology 

centers in Belgium. 

 

The focus of the symposium will be on topics that are relevant to young 

researchers and clinicians, even those who are not (yet) active in the field of 

pediatric hemato-oncology. There will be a mixture of various young and 

experienced speakers who will be happy to share their knowledge with passion. All 

sessions will be in English. 

 

This symposium is funded by the Olivia Fund, for whose support we are very 

grateful. 

 

The symposium will take place from 12:30 to 6 pm in the seminar room of MRBII at 

UZ Gent (MRBII, ground floor, Corneel Heymanslaan 10, 9000 Gent). Registration 

is free but mandatory. Accreditation is requested. 

 

The full program can be found below. Other practical information will follow after 

being registered. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

  

 
 

  



Register here!  

 

  

  

  

 
 

   

 


